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April 27, 2020

Hello Sunny,

On behalf of the Executive Board of
Hispanics In Politics, | am pleased
to inform you that HIP has
endorsed your bid for the position
of Family Court Judge, Dept. |, for
the 2020 election cycle.

Thank you for having participated in
our Hispanics In Politics Meet the
Judicial Candidates Night event.
Thank you for your contributions to
the welfare, the well being and the
future of our Autistic Adolescents.

Congratulations!

e Fernando

Fernando Romero
President

Hispanics In Politics
PO. Box 60745



